

January 5, 2018

Via E-mail

Mr. Darren Christle Board Secretary and Executive Director Public Utilities Board 400 – 330 Portage Avenue Winnipeg MB R3C 0C4

Dear Mr. Christle:

The Manitoba Public Insurance Corporation (MPI) 2018 Vehicles for RE: Hire Interim Application, Closing Submission Filing

Please find enclosed the closing submission of MPI, with paper copies to follow.

Please be advised that registered Interveners, pursuant to PUB Order 140/17, have been provided with electronic copies of the above noted materials, and will also be provided with paper copies. An electronic version of this closing submission will be posted to MPI's website.

Yours truly,

Danielle Robinson Counsel for MPIC

SMS/ Encl.

cc: K McCandless, Board Counsel

cc: Registered Interveners